September 2023 Library Report

- 1. The library received a donation check from L. Herrington in honor of J. Stockert who was a National Park Developer all over the world. Acknowledgments were sent out to both parties.
 - Mrs. Herrington donated a very large number of books and money to the library over the years and that day. She passed away a week or so later. The library will honor her in the near future.
- 2. Sonya sent updates and photos of progress to all of her 2022 Birthday donors who contributed at last year's event so they can see their donations at work in the park a year later.
- 3. Enchanted Touch contract has been signed and delivered to Ron Hartley. He will begin landscaping on the park October, 2023.
- 4. The library held an author reading, Ria Bonneamie, Friday, September 15th and 22 people attended.
- 5. NM Works volunteer A. Delgado's last day was September 5. She had conflicts with her second job and could not honor the contract through them.
- 6. J. Ervin will no longer be volunteering two days at the library due to his new job.
- 7. Sonya has reached out to the Volunteer Center to see what is needed to get on board to their database for volunteers going forward. This is a new service that was presented at Grant Co. Foundation classes.
- 8. Jenny and Sonya attended two days of classes at GCF September 21-22, 2023.
- 9. The interview from Nan at GRMC regarding the mural aired September 18th and 24th.
- 10. The Library Board met Thursday, September 28th, eight members of the public attended.